
June 23, 2011 

Lola Osborne 

Northwest Manager 

236 West Mountain Street, Suite 110 

Pasadena, California 91103 

Dear Lola, 

I am writing you to formally notify that effective immediately I am resigning my position as Chair of the 

Northwest Commission. 

It has been an honor to serve the NW Commission and the NW Community for the past 4 years. Time 

has come for me to concentrate on my Dissertation for my Doctoral Program. 

I have no doubts that the NW Community will realize its vision with the talented group of 

Commissioners now serving. 

Sincerely, 

j 

Charles Nelson, Chair 

Northwest Commission 

06/27/2011 
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